
Community Education is very  

excited to partner with a group of 

local, driven parents to create a new 

synchronized swimming opportunity 

in Forest Lake called Northern 

Formation Synchro. The new club 

would like to sincerely thank  

Aquatics Supervisor, Jen Olson and  

Director of Community Education, 

Corey McKinnon, for their effort 

and support.  A big thank you is also 

extended to the Northern Formation 

Parent Board; Kim Olson, Krista  

Hoekstra, Mellisa Lund, Carol 

Mueller Leavitt, Linnea Janisch, Bill 

Janisch, Patrick Olson and Lanette 

Wedell.  

 

The exceptional coaches who are a 

part of this new Aquatics chapter are 

Chrstine Bergene, Resa Brockman 

and Lindsey Crohn. The team is 

looking forward to  competing in 

their first meet in February. 

 

Community Education Welcomes  
Northern Formation Synchro 
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F E B R U A R Y  2 0 1 7  F L A S  C O M M U N I T Y  E D U C A T I O N  

S P E C I A L  

P O I N T S  O F  

I N T E R E S T :  

 Community  

Education  

welcomes new 

synchronized 

swimming club.  

 New aquatics 

camps being 

offered this  

summer.  

 Pool Custodian, 

Denny Peterson, 

retires after 38 

years in the  

district.  

 

New Aquatics Camps Coming This Summer 

Synchro Camp  

This new synchro camp will give 

participants an opportunity to try out 

synchronized swimming! It is a  

combination of swimming,  

gymnastics and dance. This camp is 

perfect for those that want to try it 

out before committing to the summer 

synchronized clinic or the Northern 

Formation club. 

June 12-15 / 10am - 12pm 

Grades 4-12 / $40  

Diving Camp  

Although a Diving Camp was  

offered last summer, the program 

was executed last minute and  

direct marketed. This year, the  

program will market to a wide range 

of potential participants to drive  

success. A class description will be 

in the Spring/Summer Community 

Education catalog.  

June 20 - July 27 /  Tue & Thu 

4pm - 6pm / Ages 11-18 / $120  



The Aquatics Program would like to sincerely thank Denny Peterson, who just retired after 

working in the district for 38 years. His smile and sense of humor will be greatly missed. The 

staff will remember him as the behind the scenes “super hero of the pool”. His dedication and 

hard work always kept the Southwest Junior High Pool in the best of shape. He sacrificed a lot 

of time and holidays to ensure that the pool was kept up to his exceptionally high standards. 

Thank you, Denny! 

Thank You, Denny Peterson! 

Contact Information 

Community Education 

(651) 982-8110 

www.flaschools.org/ce 

 

Aquatics Supervisor 

Jennifer Olson 

(651) 982-8746 

jjolson@flaschools.org 


